C68.
Communication
CW(PM) — December 3, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 5
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Plans for Two Multi-Storey Towers in Kleinburg - 89&99 Nashville Road

Date: Sunday, December 1, 2024 7:02:01 PM

From: Cindy Davis
Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 6:57 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Plans for Two Multi-Storey Towers in Kleinburg - 89&99 Nashville Road

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

City of Vaughan,

The proposed changes to the official plan by 2133904 Ontario Inc/City Park Homes
should not be considered. The magnitude of it is not appropriate for this area
whatsoever. Acceptance of this plan would be the first step to destroy the vision/future
of Kleinburg. We urge you to reject their application.

Thank you.

Shirley Davis, Cindy Davis, Sue McCulloch,
Registered owners of Islington Avenue
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